
KEY STAGE 3 – YEAR 9 – SPANISH 
 

Autumn Term Spring Term Summer Term 
      

Key Themes  Key Themes Key Themes Key Themes Key Themes Key Themes 

Talking about things you like 
Using irregular verbs in the 
present tense 
Talking about your week 
Using regular verbs in the 
present tense 
Talking about films 
Using the near future tense 
Talking about a birthday 
Using the preterite 
Using three tenses together 
 
 

Saying what you have to do 
at work 
Using tener que 
Saying what job you would 
like to do 
Using correct adjectival 
agreement 
Talking about your future 
More practice with the near 
future tense 
Describing your job 
More practice using three 
tenses 

Talking about diet 
Using direct object 
pronouns 
Talking about an active 
lifestyle 
Using stem-changing verbs 
Talking about your daily 
routine 
Using reflexive verbs 
Speaking preparation – 
Modules 1-3 (focus on three 
tenses). 
 
 
 

Speaking preparation – 
Modules 1-3 (focus on three 
tenses). 
Speaking assessment 
Talking about getting fit 
Using se debe/no se debe 
(Talking about ailments 
Using me duele(n)) 
 
 
 

Talking about how a town 
has changed 
Using the imperfect tense 
Talking about recycling 
Using se debería 
EOY exam revision and 
assessments 
 
 
 
 
 

EOY assessment reviews 
Talking about children’s 
rights 
Using the verb poder 
Talking about fair trade 
Expressing your point of 
view 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Assessment /  
Composite Tasks 

Assessment / 
Composite Tasks 

Assessment / 
Composite Tasks 

Assessment / 
Composite Tasks 

Assessment / 
Composite Tasks 

Assessment / 
Composite Tasks 

Grammar Module 1 
assessment (verde Qs: 1-2 
Rojo Qs: 3-4). 
PLUS could also use: 
¡Resumen! 
¡Prepárate! 
¡Gramática! 
¡Palabras! 
¡Te toca a ti! 
 
 
 

Reading and/or Listening 
assessment. 
PLUS could also use: 
¡Resumen! 
¡Prepárate! 
¡Gramática! 
¡Palabras! 
¡Te toca a ti! 
 

Grammar and translation 
focus – Modules 1-3 
PLUS could also use: 
¡Resumen! 
¡Prepárate! 
¡Gramática! 
¡Palabras! 
¡Te toca a ti! 
 

Speaking assessment – 
Modules 1-3 (key grammar) 
PLUS could also use: 
¡Resumen! 
¡Prepárate! 
¡Gramática! 
¡Palabras! 
¡Te toca a ti! 
 

EOY EXAM 
MODULES 1-3 PLUS 4.4 

Writing review and re-draft 
of EOY 

 


